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            January 3, 2023 

Meeting called to order by President Daniel Kalinoski on January 3, 2023 @ 7:36 pm   

Pledge of allegiance was said.  Welcome to the new year!! 

 

Guest/Perspective New Members:  No new members at this time. 

 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published.  Made sure everyone received a newsletter 

 

Treasure Report:  January 2023.  Treasure report by David   

Treasurer’s Report:  BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $3,197.54 $60.00 

Total Income $0.00 $0.00 

Total Expense  $544.00 $0.00 

Ending Balance    November $2,653.00 $60.00 

  

Tournament Report: Sammy V.assist. director, presented the Dec. 2022 

 Tournament results: 

  

Coleto Creek:  15 participants,  20 fish, total weight 45.86 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1st  Jeff Beach      5 Fish, 17.09 lbs         

2nd John Dikes     5 Fish, 10.29 lbs          1st Rhonda Kosub  1 Fish  3.12 lbs. 

3rd John McQueen   1 Fish, 3.87 lbs 

 

Big Bass: 

Jeff Beach -5.38 lbs. 

 

Heavy Team:                 Couples Division: 

John Dikes          5 Fish,  10.29 lbs           James Kosub    1 Fish,  1.19 lbs       

Ken Schmoekel   1 Fish    1.25 lbs          Rhonda Kosub   1 Fish,   3.12 lbs 

Total Weight      6 Fish   11.54 lbs          Total Weight   2 Fish,  4.31 lbs  

 

     Junior Boys Division:       Boys Division: 

           None                                                     None 

  

Congratulations to the Winners! 

  

 January tournament was held at Choke Canyon on January 7&8. Weigh in at 

Calliham.  Weigh in time is at 4:00 on Saturday and 2:00 on Sunday. 

More to come next newsletter. 



 

TABC;    

Randi announced that the “State Tournament” will be held at Sam Rayburn on  

October 7&8th, conflicting with the City Tournament dates.  

 

METRO: Brenda stated the City Tournament dates will not change. Steve’s opinion  

was to stick with Metro.  To be discussed further. 

 
New Business: 

Projected Budget to be discussed at next meeting. Fund raiser to be discussed at 

next meeting. 

 
Awards were passed out to the officers of  2022 

President-Daniel Kalinoski 

Vice President-Randi Wayland 
Secretary-Paula Lawson 

Treasurer & Tournament Director-David Glenney 

Weigh Master-Gabe Gawlik, Jr. 
. 

Angler of the Year-Ken Schmoekel 

Lady Angler of the Year-Rhonda Kosub 

Boys Junior-Sammy Valdez 
Boys Senior-Mathew Kosub 

Couples-James & Rhonda Kosub 

Heavy Team-Ken Schmoekel & John Dikes 
Big Bass-Walter Vestal- 9.32 lbs 

Sportsmen of the Year-David Glenney 

 

The new officers for UCBC for 2023 are:       

President-Daniel Kalinoski 

Vice President-Randi Wayland 

Secretary-Paula Lawson 

Treasurer-Beth Dikes –(volunteered-voted in unanimously) 

Tournament Director-David Glenney 

Weigh Master-Gabe Gawlik, Jr.   

 

 Tournament Committee for 2023: 

   Ken Schmoekel 

   David Glenney 
   Gabe Gawlik, Jr 

   Walter Vestal 

    John Dikes 
    Clinton Kosub 

 

Break was taken at 7:45 to pay dues to the Treasurer for 2023 

 

Thanks go out to Rhonda Kosub for taking awesome minutes for me!! 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned  8:32 

Paula Lawson 



UCBC Secretary 

 



 


